
 Kentucky Road Riders 

Chapter G 
June 2023 

 “FRIENDS FOR FUN, SAFETY, AND KNOWLEDGE” 

NEXT GET-TOGETHER:  Tuesday 6/6/23 —American Legion, Post 4, 8355 US-42, Florence, KY 

41042. Eat at 6pm. Meeting at 7pm 

Chapter G held our Tech Day  on 5/7/23.  The weather cleared enough so that we could enjoy good food 

and company.  Thanks to the Thornton’s and Ron Harper for hosting this event. Rick Cridlin won the 

bucket of cleaning items.   



Had a lunch ride to deSha’s in Maysville, KY.  Good turnout. Was a little chilly in the morning, but by the 

afternoon… it was great day for a ride. 



Chapter G’s lunch ride, in May, was to Hidden Water Restaurant at Blue Lick State Park.  The weather was 

cloudy but that didn’t stop G from riding.  



Chapter G held their GO Expo that the Indian Motorcycle of Northern Kentucky, In Richwood.  We had music 

by The Charitables and Bailey Jaynes Funnel Cake Truck.  Thanks to the G crew who showed with their 

trikes, bikes, campers, trailers and toy hauler.  Thanks to Donita for organizing this event. 





Congratulations to Pete Heiss who was part of the Honor Flight, Tuesday, May 23rd.  A few G members were 

their to see him when he arrived back at CVG, including Bob O’Banion with the Patriot Guard Riders. 



Bob O’Banion 

Bob O’Banion was born and raised in Campbellsville, KY.  He spent 4 years in the Navy as a boat operator 

of a landing craft boat.  His job during Vietnam was to shuttle Marines and supplies from ship to shore…

all the way to the shore/beach, so that the cargo could be unloaded quickly and easily.   

Bob started riding motorcycles in the 1970’s.  His first bike was a Honda 750 automatic.  The Hondamatic 

CB750A was only built for two years, 1977-78, and was a great bike for beginning riders.   

Bob worked several different jobs with several different companies.  He finished his career at DHL work-

ing as a Conveyor Belt Mechanic.  In 2005, DHL moved its operation for CVG to Wilmington, OH.  Bob 

saw this as a great opportunity to get more miles on the bike.  He would ride up on Monday, work all 

week and ride back on Friday.    

Bob married his lovely wife Judy in 1980.  In 1997 he purchased a new Gold Wing from Honda of Flor-

ence.  It was there that he was introduced to Chapter G.  He and Judy decided to check it out, and after 

liking what they saw they gladly joined.  In 1999 they served as Pins and Patches and were named Cou-

ple of the Year that same year.   They continued on as Pins and Patches until 2007.   

Over the years, Bob has become very active with the Patriot Guard Rid-

ers and currently serves as the Captain of our local PGR group.   

We appreciate everything Bob and Judy have done for Chapter G, our 

community, and friends.  It’s awesome people like these that make our 

Chapter great! 
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I can’t believe it’s June already.  May was such a very busy month and Chapter G as a whole had a 

lot of great times.  We started the month with lots of visitors at our monthly meeting from Chapter 

A (Louisville), C (Lexington), and even a bunch from Chapter K  (Henderson) who battled some not 

so great weather to be there to join us.  The COY and IOY mascots changed hands, and everyone 

had a good time.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ice Cream rides were well attended even with the move to 6:30 for darkness and Whippy-Dip early 

closures.  We have now returned to 7:00 departures, so come on out and add some fun to your 

Wednesday nights.   

We had several wonderful Saturday rides, thanks to some great plan-

ning on the part of our Ride Coordinators, Steve and Lesley.  The cho-

sen routes were the perfect mix of challenging, beautiful and fun.   

The GO! Expo brought a bunch of us together to enjoy some music, 

sunshine, tasty treats, and friendship.  It would have been better if we 

had more community participation, but everyone who attended 

seemed to enjoy themselves, so I’m calling it a win.  And Charlie was able to get another one of 

those super-large “Watch-Out-For Motorcycles” banners out for public view, so it was a grand slam 

for the motorist awareness team.  We also made some good friendships with the dealership and a 

great band. 

On the social front, Bingo is still going strong on Wednesdays and 

Judy got a group together for a fun movie night.   

June is shaping up to be just as fun, or even a little more, so make 

plans to join in so you don’t get left out.   
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It’s hard to believe it’s June!  I don’t know about you, but this year is moving fast.  I find that with 

each year I grow older, the year seems to past faster.  Seems like only yesterday we were just join-

ing the G and starting to enjoy all the Chapter offers. 

We had a great tech day. The weather finally cleared in time for us to have a gathering of Chapter G 

members old and new to eat, drink and work on bikes. Congratulation to Rick Cridlin who won the 

bucket of cleaning items.  

We are looking forward to attending the 2023 Kentucky Ride-In June 2nd-3rd.  Chapter T has a lot of 

great rides planned. Hope to see you there. 

The website is taking shape thanks to our new webmasters Lesley and Steve.  Take a look if you 

haven’t been on it lately. There is now an event tab that contains separate listings for Social events, 

Camping events and State events.  Coming soon will be a picture gallery! 

The first Wing’d Rally will be at the end of June and the first part of July. We are hoping we can still 

attend. We’ll know for sure after John’s June 9th doctor appointment.  Fingers crossed his second 

knee surgery will be after the Rally.   

Don’t forget Chapter G continued to gather at various Longnecks on Wednesday night in May for 

Bingo, and we continued to win, occasionally. Many are now participating in the Ice Cream Rides on 

Wednesdays nights, but Bingo will continue for those who wish to participate or if the Ice Cream 

Ride gets rained out.   
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Hi Chapter G, 

Congratulations to our winners from the May 2nd Get Together!!  Rena Hobbs won the $10 
“Membership” Draw this month. Charlie Hobbs (lucky Hobbs family) won 1st place of $46, Chris Da-
vis won 2nd place of $28 and Mary Eicher won 3rd place of $19. 
 
Thank you to all who participated at the May Gathering.  
 
We want to thank Dean & Kim Hedger as always doing a great job selling 50/30/20 tickets at our 
meetings each month!!  If it was not for Dean & Kim selling tickets and our wonderful members and 
guests purchasing our 50/30/20 tickets, we would not have the opportunity to do the fun events 
that we do each year. 
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Hello “G” Friends, 

Let us get out and ride – the weather is perfect (not too hot and not too cold) – try to attend the 

Chapter G Rides, other Kentucky Chapter Rides along with the Kentucky State Rides, also check out 

our websites and newsletters. 

The most important is to be with our “G” Friends and our fellow Kentucky Chapters and enjoy the 

beautiful Kentucky scenery. 

As Wing’d Riders, we receive a monthly magazine that features fantastic articles as well as talking 

about the upcoming Wing’d Event in Litchfield, MO from Wednesday June 28 thru Saturday, July 1, 

2023, try to attend.   I am sure it will be lots of fun!! 

Please contact us if any of your contact information has changed—we don’t want you to miss any-

thing.  Also, if we are missing your birthday or wedding anniversary dates, please let us know so 

you can be recognized.  If you have any questions or need assistance, please do not hesitate to con-

tact us. 

 jerryandluanne@gmail.com 
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We are highlighting a ride made by a member each month. We did not have any submissions for 

April, so we will recognize a ride by Steve and Lesley on Mother’s Day. Here is her description of 

the ride. 

 

Well, it was Mother's Day, and my daughter and grandchildren live in Canada, so what does this 

mother do?  Well, it's a nice day, chores are mostly done, so we ride!   Now when we ride, we 

don't always ride the Goldwing, so this was a chance to take my bike (Kawasaki Vulcan S 650 and 

Steve's fathers' bike (we are bike-sitting while they are in Florida), a Suzuki C50, out around the 

roads of eastern Ohio. The weather was glorious, the curves were mostly wide sweepers with 

some nice twisties thrown in for good measure. We rode so many backroads and a couple of them 

twice as we missed a turn :-). But on a motorcycle, who cares! The odometer said only 95 miles, 

but it was 3 glorious hours of fun!  Of course, out here along the river, all roads seem to end at 

Chilo 52 Dairy Bar.   Since it was late when we got back, we had burgers at Gold Star.   What more 

could a mother ask for :-).  

 

 

 

The bike pic was taken at East Fork State 

Park. We visited the beach, and Harsham 

Dam while riding through the park. 
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The other day I was making a pre-trip checklist for the Ride In and realized I would need to update 
my Garmin Zumo 590 GPS that was purchased for our trip to Wing Ding 38 in Billings, Montana. It 
had been several months since I used it last, so I was thinking it would need an update. Normally a 
straightforward process, this time the update took a few days. 

The first step to update the GPS is to connect it to the computer. Normally, the display comes on 
and within a few moments the image of a connection to a computer appears, followed shortly by 
the computer providing an audio confirmation of successful connection. This time there was no 
sound and the screen was very dim showing a depleted battery symbol. I then opened the Garmin 
Express application on the computer as this is the required tool to transfer the updates. Garmin 
Express could not find the GPS. I tried several different cords to be sure I had a data cord (some 
USB cords are only for power), and that the cord I was using was making a good connection. After 
verifying my cord was good, I opened the battery compartment and reseated the battery connec-
tion (one of the weak points of the 590). After having no luck, I decided to leave the GPS connect-
ed to the computer and head to bed. 

The next day I was available to check the issue again. Now when I opened Garmin Express, the 
GPS was found quickly. The display on my Zumo was also much brighter than the day before and 
showed the proper image. So on to the next step. I downloaded the update and directed Garmin 
Express to install the data into the Zumo. After the usual check to verify the device would accept 
the update, a little window opened that I had never seen before, with a message I had not read 
before, indicating the update was too large for the built in memory to manage. It offered the sug-
gestion to reduce the update to only a small map region or install a memory card. Out of luck yet 
again, I used my Prime account to get an SD card on the way for tomorrow and went to bed. 

I tried again after work the next day and successfully installed the update. Thinking about the pro-
cess to understand what happened and what I could do better for the next time, I realized there 
are some similarities between keeping the GPS updated and keeping ourselves updated as motor-
cyclists.  

The first thing I realized is it is important to keep our equipment maintained. Our most important 
piece of equipment may be our bodies, and if we do not maintain our “batteries” by eating right 
and exercising, we will not be ready when it is time to be updated with latest information.  

Second, we need to know our capacity for doing things and we need to be prepared with addi-
tional capacity in case of the unexpected. We never know when an event will test our limits and 
we need to have a cushion of extra time, equipment, etc., ready to prevent delays. 

And third, patience is important to reaching our goal. Every task, every journey can include un-
foreseen roadblocks. Sometimes things will just take longer than expected. 
Failing to plan is planning to fail, so sticking with the plan will eventually 
yield success. 
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We were able to have 2 rides in May and the weather 
cooperated for both, although it was touch-n-go for 
one of them.  
 
On May 6th, we rode to Maysville for lunch at deSha’s 
Restaurant. We had 12 members and 7 bikes. We had 
beautiful weather for this ride that started out on 
“Twisty 10”.  Our food was absolutely delicious, and 
the service was even better. If you haven’t been here, 
it’s a must try! 
 
Our next ride was the following week on the 13th to 
Hidden Waters Restaurant in Blue Lick State Park.  The 
weather threatened scattered thunderstorms, but we 
waited it out. You all know how accurate those fore-
casts are?! If it was just rain, we would have changed 
the route to go mostly highway, (AA) but thunder-
storms would have cancelled the ride. Luck was on our 
side, and although we missed a few people due to the 
weather, we had 10 people, 6 bikes, and of course Mr. 
Harper riding tail and letting us know we were all to-
gether – Thank you “Rockin” Ron for doing this for 
us!!!  Additionally, congrats to Kim Pommier for trying 
our first Co-Rider Scavenger Hunt.  
 
The buffet was delicious, as usual in the Kentucky 
State Park restaurants. This park has just added a mini

-golf course that only costs a few $ to play. Great place 
to camp also!  
 
Our next rides will be to B.D. Mongolians in Lexington, 
in June and then in July to 52 Classic Diner in Ohio. 
Please check the website for details and you can email 
us at ridecoordinator@chapterg.org or can text Lesley 
at 513.967.2645 
 
We hope to add some overnight rides to the schedule. 
It’s looking to be busy with the Ride-In (June) and then 
the Blast (August) in addition to planned rides. 

“Saddlebags can never hold everything you want, but 

they CAN hold everything you need!”  
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Happy Birthday and a Happy Anniversary to our members who are celebrating in the month of June. 

If you have a birthday or anniversary in June that I have missed, please contact me so I can update my 

roster.  

    
 
 

 6/8   Charlotte Hall 

6/13  Michelle Heil 

6/14  Luanne Williams     6/12/82  Rick & Leah Cridlin 

6/17  Dreama Hanlin     6/26/95 Derek & Joy Mathews 

6/26 Donita Nardi 

Lesley Hare—requested not to publish date. 

 

 

If you have any information that needs to be passed on to your Chapter G 

Family, please contact me at: social@chapterg.org  or phone me at 

(859) 534-1018.        

        

 

about:blank
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We hope you plan to join us on our camping trips this season.  The following trips have been planned. 
 
June 23-25 we are camping at Elkhorn Campground.  We are camping with our grandkids and the Hedg-
ers for a fun weekend.  If you would like to join us, please do. 
 
July 20-23 Chapter G will be camping at General Burnside Island State Park.  We have campsite #72 
reserved. 
 
August 4-6 Chapter G will be camping at Fort Boonesborough State Park.  We have campsite #165 
reserved. 
 
September 14-17 Chapter G will be camping at Big Bone Lick State Park.  This is Chapter G's annual 
camp out.  We have campsite #4 reserved.  The Family picnic will be scheduled on a different date. 
 
September 28-Ocober 1  John James Audubon State Park.  We will put out a sign in sheet for interest in 

this camping weekend.  If we have enough interest, we will make reservations. There are also 5 one-

bedroom cottages at the campground. 

 
Please let us know if you plan to join us.  There is always fun to be had on a G camping trip! 
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June 2023 
Ice cream rides continue every Wednesday thru the sum-

mer on June 7, 14, 21 & 28. We leave the Heritage Bank 

(9751 US 42, Union) at 7pm sharp, meet at 6:45pm 

• 2nd—3rd—2023 Ride-In—Hosted by Chapter T at Jenny 

Wiley State Park. See kyroadriders.org for more infor-

mation. 

• 6th— Chapter Get-together Gathering—American Legion 

Post 4, US 42, Florence, KY. Eat at 6pm. Meeting at 7pm. 

• 7th— Bingo—7pm—Longnecks, Richwood, KY. Come 

early to eat before Bingo! 

• 10th— Lunch Ride— B.D Mongolian Restaurant, Lex-

ington, KY 

• 14th— Bingo—7pm—Longnecks, Hebron, KY. Come 

early to eat before Bingo! 

• 21st— Bingo—7pm—Longnecks, Wilder, KY. Come 

early to eat before Bingo! 

• 27th—Coordinators Meeting—7pm Luna’s Florence, 

Eat at 6pm. 

• 28th— Bingo—7pm—Longnecks, Richwood, KY. Come 

early to eat before Bingo! 

• 29th—3rd July—Wing’D Rally #1—Litchfield, IL 

July 2023 
Ice cream rides continue every Wednesday thru the sum-

mer on June 5, 12, 19 & 26. We leave the Heritage Bank 

(9751 US 42, Union) at 7pm sharp, meet at 6:45pm 

• 4h— Chapter Get-together Gathering—American Legion 

Post 4, US 42, Florence, KY. Eat at 6pm. Meeting at 7pm. 

• 5th— Bingo—7pm—Longnecks, Hebron, KY. Come 

early to eat before Bingo! 

• 8th— Dinner Ride— 62 Classic Diner, Hillsboro OH, 

Red, White & Blue Ride.  More information to come. 

• 12th— Bingo—7pm—Longnecks, Wilder, KY. Come 

early to eat before Bingo! 

• 19th— Bingo—7pm—Longnecks, Richwood, KY. Come 

early to eat before Bingo! 

• 25th—Coordinators Meeting—7pm—Luna’s Florence, 

Eat at 6pm. 

• 26th— Bingo—7pm—Longnecks, Hebron, KY. Come 

early to eat before Bingo! 

August 2023 
Ice cream rides continue every Wednesday thru the sum-

mer on June 2, 9, 16, 23 & 30. We leave the Heritage Bank 

(9751 US 42, Union) at 7pm sharp, meet at 6:45pm 

• 1st— Chapter Get-together Gathering—American Legion 

Post 4, US 42, Florence, KY. Eat at 6pm. Meeting at 7pm. 

• 2nd—Bingo— 7pm—Longnecks, Wilder, KY. Come ear-

ly to eat before Bingo! 

• 9th—Bingo—7pm—Longnecks, Richwood, KY. Come 

early to eat before Bingo! 

• 12th—Lunch Ride—Hillbilly Hot Dog, Lesage WV (may 

be an overnight—tbd) 

• 16th—Bingo- 7pm—Longnecks, Hebron, KY. Come ear-

ly to eat before Bingo! 

• 17th—19th—The Blast—See kyroadriders.org for infor-

mation. 

• 23rd—Bingo — 7pm—Longnecks, Wilder, KY. Come 

early to eat before Bingo! 

• 29th—Coordinator Meeting—7pm—Luna’s, Florence, 

KY. Eat at 6pm  

• 30th—Bingo — 7pm—Longnecks, Richwood, KY. Come 

early to eat before Bingo! 

 
 

Wing’d Rider Rally registration. Details are available on 

their website www.wingdrider.com.  Should be a fun time! 

https://www.kyroadriders.org/wp-content/uploads/KY-Ride-In-Registration-Form-2023.pdf
http://chapterg.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/05/2023-Ride-June-BD-Mongolian-Lexington-Ride-rev.pdf
https://www.kyroadriders.org
http://chapterg.org/ride-schedule/
mailto:ridecoordinator@chapterg.org
https://wingdrider.com/wingd-rider-rally-2023/
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The Traveling Plaque promotes  visitation between chapters. Each chapter has a chance to 

capture the plaque by attending the chapter meeting of the chapter who currently holds the 

plaque.  Points are given at each meeting that your chapter attends. At the end of the year, at 

the KY Blast, the chapter with the most points, is awarded the plaque.  

Check on KY District site for updated information on meetings. 
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Chapter A—Louisville 

Meets the 2nd Saturday 
Roosters, 10430 Shelbyville Road #7 
Louisville, KY 40065 
Eat at 11:00 am—Meet at 12:00pm 

 

Chapter C—Lexington 

Meets the 3rd Saturday 
Roosters, 2640 Richmond Rd. 
Lexington, KY 40509 
Eat at 11:00am—Meet at 12:00pm 

 

Chapter G — Northern KY 

Meets 1st Tuesday 
American Legion Post 4 
8385 US Hwy 42 
Florence, KY 41042 
Social time 6:30pm—Meet at 7:00pm 

 

Chapter K—Henderson 

Meets 3rd Sunday 
Golden Corral 
1320 N Green St. 
Henderson, KY 42420 
Eat at 12:00pm—Meet 1:00PM (CT) 

 

Chapter S — Elizabethtown 

Meets 2nd Sunday in June (June 11th) 
Shoney’s 
1046 Executive Dr. 
Elizabethtown, KY 42701 
Eat at 4:00pm—Meet at 5:00pm 

 

Chapter T — Paintsville 

Meets 3rd Saturday 
Giovanni’s Pizza 
261 Court St., 
Paintsville, KY 
Eat at 5:00pm—Meet at 6:00pm 

 

Chapter Y—Mayfield 

Meets 1st Thursday 
Majestic Family Restaurant 
700 S 6th St 
Mayfield, KY 42066 
Eat at 6:00pm—Meet 7:00 (CT) 

https://www.gwrraky.com/our-chapters/
https://chaptera.org/
http://www.kybluegrasswings.org/
http://www.chapterg.org/page2.html
https://www.facebook.com/groups/2735458413238794
https://www.facebook.com/groups/213677512002198
https://www.facebook.com/Gwrra-Chapter-KY-T-Big-Sandy-Wings-128027183940433
https://yducks.webs.com/
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 If you have item (s) for sale, that you would like to include in the newsletter, please send me a pic-

ture, price and info.  

 

We continue to  acknowledge a “G” member each month in the newsletter in the Spotlight.  This 

acknowledgement can be about a recent accomplishment, graduation, course completed, etc.  

Please send the information and be sure to include pictures. Any article and pictures need to be 

sent by the 20th of the month.   

 

This newsletter is published to keep our members informed about Chapter G.  If there is anything 

you wish to see in the newsletter, that is currently not appearing, please let me know and we will 

take it into consideration.   

 

Get your recipes ready!  We will publish a few recipes each month.  July, August and Sep-

tember please share your favorite main dish, picnic dish or grill dish. Summer is here and that 

means camping, picnics and get togethers. 

 

We still need a newsletter sponsor for September. The cost is $10 for a month.  These funds will be 

used to help pay for the website hosting. 2023 sponsor article topic will be—Share your Recom-

mendations.  Share a podcast you recently listened to, a good book, movie, tv or streaming series.  

Let’s see what everyone is binging on. 
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Click here for the latest updates released from John Lazzeroni, Wing’d Rider President.   

Not a member? Join online here! 

Want to purchase Wing’d Apparel?  Click here to visit their website. They have hats, shirts, pins and patches. 

 

They have both 4” and 10” patches for Charter Member and Elite Member 

https://wingdrider.com/wingd-rider-update-presidents-message-8/
https://wingdrider.com/memberships/
https://wingdrider.com/shop/
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There several courses being offered at the Wing’d Rally.  See complete list here:  Registration Form. 
Here’s the RPM Rally Schedule. 
 
Looking for a Road Course, you can sign-up on their website. Here’s the link. 
 
Be sure to check out their website for updated information. 
RPM Academy 
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June 2nd—3rd—Ride-in 2023—

Will be hosted by Chapter at 

Jenny Wiley State Park.  Make 

your reservations today!  Call for 

lodge reservation 606-889-2790 

Group Code: GWRRA 6249. Lim-

ited number of rooms available.  

There is a block of rooms and 

cabins set aside. The rate is 

$122.45 (taxes included). Call 

606-889-1790 to make your res-

ervations or Click Here. Be sure 

to mention GWRRA or group 

code 6249 to reserve the room. 

August 17th—19th—The Blast 

2023— It’s Roundup Time– We 

will return to the Showroom in 

Danville. Line Dancing, Vittles 

and a real good time. The host 

hotel is the Hampton Inn, 100 

Montgomery Way, Danville, KY 

40422. The rate is $119.00 + Tax-

es. Breakfast in included. Dou-

bles and King rooms are availa-

ble. Click Here to make your res-

ervations or you may call 859-

236-6200. Please mention Ken-

tucky Blast to receive the block 

rate. The block will close on July 

17, 2023.   

he evening of Friday the 

13th will include a visit to the 

Jack o’ Lantern Spectacular in 

Iroquois Park in Louisville. Satur-

day night would be socializing at 

the Louisville South KOA Holiday 

Campground which will be the 

main site for the weekend event. 

For more information please see 

the invitation from Rick and 

Leah Cridlin. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://rpmacademy.net/wp-content/uploads/2023/04/WINGD-RIDER-RALLY-RPM-Registration-Form-3.15.23.pdf
https://rpmacademy.net/wp-content/uploads/2023/04/WR-_2023-Rally-Schedule-RPM-_3.15.23.pdf
https://rpm-academy.square.site/
https://rpmacademy.net/
https://guestrez.megasyshms.com/SMS3R/jenny-wiley-state-resort-park
https://www.hilton.com/en/attend-my-event/dvkkyhx-527-b55c93c3-b238-4d78-9013-9a161c39dea9/
https://www.hilton.com/en/attend-my-event/dvkkyhx-527-b55c93c3-b238-4d78-9013-9a161c39dea9/
https://www.jackolanternlouisville.org/
https://koa.com/campgrounds/louisville-south/site-type/lodging/?gclid=Cj0KCQiAlKmeBhCkARIsAHy7WVvAF3Ud7rckwyX52Mz22ybgKl_mdAxyzruRe4f1j9OjAvMdHqubbHkaAhR1EALw_wcB&gclsrc=aw.ds
https://koa.com/campgrounds/louisville-south/site-type/lodging/?gclid=Cj0KCQiAlKmeBhCkARIsAHy7WVvAF3Ud7rckwyX52Mz22ybgKl_mdAxyzruRe4f1j9OjAvMdHqubbHkaAhR1EALw_wcB&gclsrc=aw.ds
https://www.kyroadriders.org/wp-content/uploads/SocialWeekendFall2023.pdf
https://www.kyroadriders.org/wp-content/uploads/SocialWeekendFall2023.pdf
https://rpmacademy.net/
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Submitted by  Carol Redd—Ida Sparrow’s Recipe 

Following is a “single” recipe.  I usually double (and sometimes triple!) this entire recipe. 

Ingredients 

• 1 lb. bacon (sometimes need a little more than a pound) - cut slices in half 

• 1 – 8 oz. can Sliced Water Chestnuts 

• Toothpicks 

Instructions 

Roll water chestnut (1 larger slice or 2 small pieces) in one of the half bacon slices.  Pierce through center 
with toothpick to hold together.  
 
Place fairly close together in a glass baking dish.  Bake at 350 degrees for 35-40 minutes. 
 
Drain all grease from baking dish. 
 
After bacon wrapped water chestnuts have been removed from oven and all grease has been drained, stir 
sauce ingredients together and pour over all bacon pieces.  I use a spoon to pour sauce over bacon pieces 
so toothpicks do not get covered in sauce.  Then return to 350 degree oven for 35 – 38 minutes. 
 

SAUCE 

1 cup granulated sugar  * 1 cup ketchup * 2 Tablespoons Worcestershire Sauce  *  Dash of Tabasco Sauce 
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Trike Kit 

Fits 2009 Honda Valkyrie 

$1,000—Cash Only 

Contact Tom Reilly: 859-609-7569 

Wind Wings (Lower) 

For any Gold Wing 2001-2010 

Windwings.net price: $109.00. 

Keiter price: $40! 

Contact John Keiter: 859-640-2704 

Email: jbkeiter@gmail.com 

2pc Belly Pan 

For any Gold Wing gl1800 

Wingstuff.com price: $44.99. 

Keiter price: $25! 

Contact John Keiter: 859-640-2704 

Email: jbkeiter@gmail.com 
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2012 Lees-ure Lite 

Asking $4,200 or OBO   

Camper in great condition with lots of extras.  Hitch rack will easily hold a 

large cooler or air conditioner.  Camper has zipper doors on both sides, awn-

ing, and add-a-room.  Lots of camping gear included.  Can be easily pulled be-

hind an 1800 Goldwing. Contact Judy at 859-743-7707  

or email judynorris2951@gmail.com 
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You can find us on the web at:  

chapterg.org 

Be sure to join our Facebook group. 

KY-G Northern Kentucky Chapter G 

http://chapterg.org/
https://www.facebook.com/chapterg

